
 

 

Notice of Intent to Award 
 

 
 
 
 
Subject: RFP# 18-207-G – City of Roswell Police Department Gap Analysis 
Proposed City Council Date: 9/24/18 
Posted by: Greg Anderson 
 
On the date provided above, the City of Roswell City Council will consider for award the 
evaluation committee recommended offeror(s) indicated below, which is (are) intended for 
award.  

 
  
 
 
 

This is not a notice to proceed or a notice of award. If the City of Roswell City Council follows 

the evaluation committee recommendation for award, there will be no further communication 

promulgated or posted regarding this solicitation.  

Please send any questions or comments regarding this notice to:  purchasing@roswellgov.com, 

or call 770-594-6197.  

 
 
Authorized Signature: _____________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDED OFFEROR(S)  AWARD AMOUNT 

Center for Public Safety Management (CPSM)  $77,750 
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